
 

 

Our Lady of the Highway 
Council #3835 

Council hall – 6 East main St., Little Falls 

(return Echo to)-3 Crescent Ave 
Totowa, NJ 07512 

 

 
 

Council Activities 
(Contact the GK or these chairmen for 

info or tickets on these upcoming 
affairs.) 

 
 

Meatloaf Dinner 

Jacob Orsulak (973)857-4424 
John O’Donnell (973)396-7719 

 

10 week club 

Tom Straten, FDD (201)988-7453 
 

Ladies Night/Fed. Mtg 

Tom Natale, GK (845)641-8656 
 

Free Throw 

Ron Yutko (973)785-2079 
 

Pancake Brkfst 

Chris Troyano (973)785-9374 
 

Super Raffle 

Richard Zedower (973)851-0332 
John Schumacher (973)865-0235 
Tom Natale, GK (845)641-8656 

 
 
 
 
 

Meeting Nights 8:00 PM 
1st Wed – Bus. Mtg. 

3rd Wed – Social Mtg 
4th Wed – Officer’s Mtg  

  
 
 

 
 

Anyone that has an Anniversary coming up, 
and would like an announcement in the Echo 
or a certificate from the Supreme Knight to 

commemorate that special occasion, please let 
us know at least 2 months in advance,  

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
   

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Council 

Events 

 January     

1st  
HAPPY NEW 
YEAR 

  

15th  Meatloaf Dinner 6:00 pm 
St Francis 

Hall 

20th Ladies Night 7:30 pm 
Council 

Hall 

23rd Free Throw 12-2pm 
L.F. Rec 
Center 

24th Pancake Breakfast 
8am-
11am 

St. Francis 
Hall 

29th  
Fed. Mtg / Bishop’s 
Nite 

8:00 pm 

Our Lady 
of the 
Valley, 
Wayne 

   February     

19th 
Fish and Chips 
Dinner 

6:00 pm 
St. Francis 

Hall 

19th 
Super Raffle 
drawing 

7:30 pm 
St. Francis 

Hall 

          
 

 

 

                                        

 

    

  

                            
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates to Remember: 

January 15
th

- Friday- Meatloaf Dinner -

doors open at 6:00 PM. 

 

January 20th- Ladies Night-7:30 PM-Guest 

Speaker will be Kevin Cox, our insurance 

agent 

 

January 29
th

- Friday- Federation Mtg-

Bishop’s Night-Our Lady of the Valley, 630 

Valley Road, Wayne,  

NJ-8:00 PM 

 

February 10
th

- Ash Wednesday 

 

February 19
th

- Friday-Fish and Chips-Doors 

open 6:00 PM 

 

February 19
th

- Super Raffle Drawing-7:30 

PM 

 

 
 :::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::: 

 

 
 

Attendance Award Results!! 
 

 Condolences to Victor 

Cordasco, & Robert Lopez 

who missed out on the 

attendance award at our 

 December mtgs…..!!!!!!! 

 
(hey guys,, come to a meeting for  

a chance to win, you can only win 

it, if you’re at it!!!) 
 

 

Besides…it would be great to see 

you!! 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Grand Knight Message…. 
 

 

 

 January  2016 

 

Brothers,  

     I hope everyone had a Merry Christmas and I want to 

wish all my brother Knights and their families a very 

Happy and Healthy New Year. 

     We are half way through our fraternal year with 

much work still to be done in our quest for Star Council.  

Our main priority is bringing in new members as we 

have many of the other requirements for Star Council 

accomplished or pending in the months ahead. 

     As we enter a new calendar year, some thought 

should be given to insuring the welfare of your families.  

On January 20th, in lieu of our social meeting, there will 

be a Ladies Night.  I’ve invited Kevin Cox, our 

insurance agent, as guest speaker.  Please bring your 

spouses and hear what the Knights insurance company 

has to offer.  Food and refreshments will be provided. 

 
  
                

               Vivat Jesus, 

        Tom Natale, Grand Knight 

     

               

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Good of the Order 
 

 
 

Our Brothers listed here are either 

sick, recovering from a sickness, or 

are just in need of our prayers.  They 

may also like to hear a friendly voice 

once in a while.  Try to give them a 

call and check on their status, or; 

you could even send them a card to 

let them know you’re thinking of 

them. 
 

 

Please Keep These Brothers 

In Your Prayers: 
 

 

 

               Tony Sisco 
               329 Katherine Place 
                The Villages, FL  32162 

 

 

              Mike Murphy                    
               11420 52

nd
 Court St       

               Parrish, FL  34219 

               941-981-5502 

 

 

              Ed Russ, PGK, FDD 
               41 Ernest St- apt 3B 

               Nutley, NJ  07110 

                 
 

               Jim Minnella, PGK 

               12 Sigtim Drive 

               Little Falls, NJ  07424 
                973-256-1976 

 

 

               Edward LiPari 
                411 Solandra Lane 

                Apex, NC  27539 
               919-267-6379 
 

               
                 

                 

                                                                                              
       
    

  
 

 

  

 

 

 

     Mario Zucchi           Rudy Alcide 
     65 Parkway            25 Carlos Drive 

     Little Falls, NJ  07424           Fairfield, NJ  07004 

     973-256-3893            973-227-3925  
 

 

        Rocco Savino          Rudy Muscarella 
      276 Elberon Avenue          33 Dowling Pkwy 

      Paterson, NJ  07502         Woodland Park, NJ 07424 

      973-790-6061        
 

 

     Sam Cavallo           
     201 William St           

Little Falls, NJ  07424                                      

973-256-8955               

                         

_____________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

January 
 

 

Rev. Giles Bello 
Victor Cordasco 

Rev Alan Lyman 
Chris Minardi 

Richard Cannataro 
Mike Kane 

Eugene Gallegos 
Arthur Johnson 

Jim Minnella, PGK 
Rudy Muscarella 

Joe Riccardi 
Ray Kalokitis 
Joe Cuccinelli 
Mario Zucchi 

Matthew Zucchi 
Dr. Pat Cuntrera 

Bobby Booth 
Gerard Occhiuzzi 
Roger DeLeon, Jr. 

Mark Kimble, PGK 
Richard Lovas 

Bruce Demolli, State Deputy 
Eddie Kribs 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

K of C Pancake Breakfast… 

 
     Come to the Knights of Columbus pancake 

breakfast on Sunday, January 24, 2016 from 

8:00 - 11:00 AM in St. Francis Hall. Cost is 

$6.00 for adults & $4.00 for children under 

age 12. Your donation will benefit our vocation 

sponsorships. 

     The menu: pancakes (all you can eat), 

bacon, coffee, hot chocolate, juice, tea & water. 

Please come to St. Francis Hall anytime 

between 8:00 & 11:00 AM on January 24 with 

January 31 as a winter make up date. 

     Questions, please call Chris Troyano  

@ 973-785-9374. Thank you & buon appetito!   

 
///////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////// 

 

Special Olympics News 
 

If you are interested in volunteering @ a 

Special Olympics event in Passaic County, 

contact Chris Troyano at: 

ctroyano@glenridge.org for the 2016 schedule 

& a volunteer form. You will need to fill out a 

volunteer form & bring to your 1st event.  

     Special Olympics volunteering is also stated 

in each Angelus on the Faith Formation Corner 

page. For a state event, visit the Special 

Olympics website: www.sonj.org & follow 

their instructions.   

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Paterson Federation 
News!! 

 

>>> During this Season  <<< 
 Remember to –  

 KEEP CHRIST IN CHRISTMAS!   
 

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------

------------------------------------------------------------ 
 

 

 

Federation Meetings 
 

January 29, 2016 – 8:00pm 

Bishop’s Night 
Our Lady of the Valley 

630 Valley Rd, Wayne 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

------------------------------------------ 
       COUNCIL HALL - FOR RENT 

 

     
 

   $75  for members, 
For information call:                         
Mike V.  @ 973-907-3229  

 ----------------------------------------- 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

Dear Brothers 

 

     I wanted to share with you my joys with my 

fellow knights.  Having been a member now for 

over 3 years it gives me great pleasure to be a part of 

an order of Good Catholic men.  I enjoy the work 

we do as a team keeping our principles to serve God, 

our Church and the Community.   

     As we enter the New Year I wanted to wish all of 

you and your families my warmest wishes for a 

Blessed and Happy New Year. 

      Help support our fund raisers which are our 

Monthly Dinner’s, Raffle Tickets and DPD’s.  It’s 

up to each and every one of us to help support our 

Council.    

Vivat Jesus 

     The Warden- Richard 

 
 
 
 

 

 

  

 
 

 


